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MCEAP is comprised of over 80 organizations and individuals from across Maine. All
meetings of the Maine Council for Elder Abuse Prevention are open to any and all
interested individuals and organizations. New members are always welcome and
encouraged to attend! If you would like more information, please contact:

Chief Andrew Booth - MCEAP Co-Chair
Bath Police Department
abooth@cityofbath.com

Jill Randall, Esq. - MCEAP Co-Chair
Legal Services for Maine Elders
jrandall@mainelse.org
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